
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Class of 2028 
 
 
We hope that you are enjoying your last weeks with your Primary School. I'm sure you will 
also be looking towards September with a mixture of excitement and nerves. We know that 
moving from Primary School to Secondary School is an exciting time but for some of you, it 
can also be a little bit scary. 
 
 
To ensure that your transition to Wildern is as smooth as possible we are busy working away 
behind the scenes. Please keep your eyes out for regular updates from us as we will be 
sending information out to you all on a regular basis over the remaining weeks. 
 
 
Firstly, we would like to share with you some exciting news…  
 
 
I am delighted to share with you who your Director of Progress and Achievement will be 
when you start with us in September. Mr C Wood is very much looking forward to meeting 
you all for the first time on Induction Day. Please click here to watch a welcome message 
from him. 
 
 
Year 6 Parents Members Area 
In the Year 6 Parents members area, you will find a wealth of information about our school 
including a Year 6 FAQ page. 
To login to the Year 6 Parents members area 
click here (Username; parents Password; wildern) 
This area will keep being continually updated as we finalise information for you so please 
keep checking it regularly. 
 
 
Induction Day Wednesday 29th June 2022 
I'm pleased to also let you know that the plan for your Induction programme has almost been 
finalised. We are very much looking forward to meeting you all on 29th June 2023. More 
information regarding this will be sent out in due course. 
 
 
See you soon, 
 
 
Mrs K Thomas 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://youtu.be/agwGepQ13c0
https://youtu.be/agwGepQ13c0
https://www.wildern.org/account/resource-areas/parent-resources/year-6-parents-page/

